
Golf for a Good Cause!  
 
 

18TH Annual Tony Cook Memorial Golf Tournament 
 

The Tony Cook Memorial Golf Tournament has a long history of supporting the American Immigration 
Council. Now you have the opportunity to have an even bigger impact on our success! As a sponsor of the 

18th Annual Tony Cook Golf Tournament, your company or law firm will receive recognition at the American 
Immigration Council’s 2010 American Heritage Awards held on Friday, July 2, 2010 at the Gaylord National 

Harbor Hotel.  A list of all sponsors will be distributed to each participant in the golf tournament. 
 
Levels of Sponsorship – please indicate your choice:       
 
 Platinum $5,000  __________________ 
 Gold  $3,500  __________________ 
 Silver  $2,000  __________________ 
 Bronze $1,000  __________________ 
 Hole  $   250 __________________ 
 

All donations to the American Immigration Council are tax-deductible. 
 
 
 
Name of Individual or Firm: ____________________________________________________________ 

Address:_____________________________________________________________________________ 

City/State/Zip Code: ____________________________________Phone: _______________________ 

Sponsorship Donation amount: $_________________________________________________________ 

 
Please make checks payable to the American Immigration Council. Send all checks to American Immigration Council, Attn: Elizabeth 

Stinebaugh, 1331 G Street NW, Ste 200, Washington, DC 20005. 
 

Please charge my: 
 
[   ] VISA  [   ] MASTERCARD  [   ] DISCOVER  [   ] AMEX 
 
Name on Card: _______________________________________________________________________ 

Card Number: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Expiration: _____________________________  Verification Code: _____________________________ 

 
 
Please mail or fax this form to Elizabeth Stinebaugh at the above address or to fax number (202) 742-5619. You can also call Elizabeth 

directly at (202) 507-7517 to pay by credit card over the phone or with any questions or concerns. 
 

Visit www.americanimmigrationcouncil.org for more information on the 2010 American Heritage Awards on July 2, 2010! 

http://www.americanimmigrationcouncil.org/

